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One Plan: All Kids Win
One Plan: All Kids Win Take Action!
Support Classrooms and Kids

This week, the Legislature will vote on school funding budgets for next
year’s classrooms. The “Classrooms and Kids” budget — the only one
designed by frontline educators — is the ONLY plan where all kids win.

The “Classrooms and Kids” budget provides a $250-$291 increase in per
pupil funding for every student in Michigan — without raising taxes — by
eliminating $186 million in spending special pots of money that are
unstable and only serve to pick winners and losers amongst our kids.

In a recently released poll, 75% of voters overwhelming supported the
“Classrooms and Kids” budget. Educators and voters alike support the
infusion of more dollars to classrooms, greater flexibility for local schools,
and most importantly, the restoring of local control to the K-12 budget
process.

We need your help.

Please TAKE ACTION now to tell your legislators to support the
“Classrooms and Kids” budget.
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